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Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) (the Act) — reference: OIR 2122-153

| refer to your information request we received on 24 November 2021 for the following:

“I write in response to Councillor Jackie Elliott's email dated 19 November 2021@16:03.
In her email, Councillor Elliott states:

"With respect, according to council staff, and legal representatives they have been
trying to organise a formal; meeting with CRU representatives for quite some time
now."

Could you please provide me the date that this information/briefing was given to
Councillor Elliott and by whom.”

Councillor Elliott has informed Council that she did not record when she was advised, but
believes it was early October 2021. The exact date is unknown therefore this request is
refused under section 17(e) of the LGOIMA as the information requested does not exist.

You may wish to contact Councillor Elliot directly for further clarification.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi

//7 /

Sean Mallon
Group Manager Infrastructure Services
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